THE DOCUMENT COMPANY

FUJI XEROX

Tsuneo Obara
General Manager
Environment and Product Safety

Date: June 24, 2003

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21036

Gentlemen:

We, (Fuji Xerox Co., Ltd. 2274, Hongo Ebina-shi, Kanagawa 243-0494 Japan)
hereby authorize Phillip Inglis of TRP/Cetecom bvba, 14085 Howard Rd, Dayton,
Maryland 21036, to act as our agent in all matters relating to applications for
equipment authorization, including signing of all documents relating to these matters.
| further certify that the applicant nor any party to the application is subject to a denial
of Federal benefits, pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988.
This authorization expires on June 23, 2004.

Sincerely,

gy R

Tsuneo Obara
General Manager, Environment and Product Safety
Fuji Xerox Co., Ltd.

Fuji Xerox Co., Ltd. .;-'
2274, Hongo, Ebina—shi

Kanagawa 243-0494, Japan
Phone +81-46-238-3111
Fax +81-46-237-1640



